
 
ATTENDEES/FAMILY  

GUIDELINES/PRECAUTIONS 
 

Trunk or treating may look different this year, but the good news is it CAN 
work.  Event precautions will be in force.  Do not attend if you have had 
COVID-19 symptoms or have been in close contact with someone who has 
been diagnosed with COVID-19. 
 
It is mandatory that everyone mask up at this event to ward of COVID-19.  All 
trick-or-treaters over age 2 and their accompanying adults should wear a 
mask.  Gloves on costumes may also provide an extra layer of protection. 
 
To avoid reaching into the same bowl, businesses will have prepackaged 
candy, snacks, or treat bags available on a table laid out in front of their trunk 
for kids to pick up. 
 
Before you begin, there will be a check-in station.  You will be given a squirt of 
hand sanitizer.  All foot traffic will be in one direction.  You will be instructed to 
follow the arrows and X’s on the ground as you trunk or treat to keep social 
distancing. 
 
As an added precaution, have your kids wait until they get home to enjoy their 
treats.  How you approach Halloween candy is up to you and your level of 
comfort.  Have them wash their hands thoroughly with soap and water and 
maybe even wipe down wrappers before diving in. 
 
If you have any additional questions prior to the event, you can contact Peggy Edwards 

or Lindsey Rajkowski from The Village Florist by 
calling (309) 367-4040 or (309) 657-3054. 

 
   
 
 
 


